Swan Valley {

School Division

Topic: Executive Summary — March 21, 2022, Board Meeting
Date: March 24, 2022
From: Cameron Mateika, Superintendent/CEO

1. The Board discussed details of a proposed Pilot Project which would partner with the
SVRSS. The Hard Drive Hockey Development roster, as well as potential details of the
program were discussed.

2. A proposal for the EDWIN project was outlined to the Board.

3. Sapotaweyak has requested that NITT deliver a carpentry program for their students.
Plans are underway o deliver the program.

4. Jocelyn Bender has been hired as a School Counsellor for Heyes, Taylor, Minitonas,
Benito and Bowsman.



